
 
 

 
 
 

Hello Kelly,  
 
I am writing to formally request an extension on the design review for our project 
at 38454 Pioneer Blvd. 
 
There have been a variety of situations beyond our control that prevented us 
from breaking ground this year. The estimated cost of the project tripled from 
$400K to $1.2M due to the combination of supply chain problems, material cost 
increases, and the limited availability of contract workers. On top of that, due to 
the seasonal nature of our winter sports business, we are limited to a very narrow 
timeframe (April) to break ground.  
 
We continue to be excited about expanding our operations in Sandy and 
becoming an even more dynamic part of this growing community. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
--Deek 
 
 
 

Deek Heykamp   

Owner and Co-Founder   
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